
August 24, 1981

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D.4
Box 321

Walautport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your very detailed reception report, and your

nice comments about our signal.

As you may or may not know, WLIM is a relatively new station.

What used to be WYFA, changed ownership last month and format and

call letters were changed on July 13th.

Not that it probably matters to you, but the man on the sign on tape

is Jack Ellsworth -- my partner, and I did the news. Most people mis-

understand Jeff Shade's name -- thinking

right.

Thanks for listening.

GD/pv

"Shea" but you got that one

Gejege Drake
Vice President
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